
Alabama Power Company
600 North 18tn street
Post Office Box 2641
Birmingnam. Alabama 35211
Telephone 205 250-1000

F. L CLAYToN, JR.
senior Vice President yghgg3 gg,g

the southem electrc system

September 22, 1980

Docke'; No. 50-348

Mr. Steven A. Varga, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #1
uivision of Licensing
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Varga:

IE Bulletin 79-01B - Environmental
Qualification of Class IE Equipment

This letter is in response to your letter and order dated August 29,
1980 concerning submittal by f ovember 1,1980 of all infonnation required
by the subject bulletin. Alabama Power Company submitted its response to
items 1, 2, and 3 of the bulletin on April 29, 1980, and to items 4 and 5 '

of the bulletin on July 30, 1980. It is Alabama Power Company's position I

Ithat these submi tais fully and completely addressed the bulletin require-
ments as set fortn by the NRC and that no further action is required on
our part.

If you have any questions or need further infonnation, please advise.

Yours very truly,
\
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F. L. Clayton, dr.
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cc: Mr. R. A. Thomas |

Mr. G. F. Trowbridge
Office of I & E /)
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